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Effective immediately, the Behavioral Health Administration, through 
Behavioral Health Systems Baltimore (BHSB), will reimburse for Level 3.3 
and 3.5 gambling treatment in addition to outpatient treatment.  Please 
follow this link for more information, including registration and 
reimbursement instructions: 
 
http://www.bhsbaltimore.org/for-providers/forms-for-providers/ 
 
Information and forms can be found under the section Maryland Gambling 
Treatment Services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.bhsbaltimore.org/for-providers/forms-for-providers/

